
 

Rising 9th 

Grade 

Welcome 

Night!  
Who: All Rising 9th grade students for the 2019-2020 School Year 

When: April 23rd 6-8PM 

Where: Pedro Menendez High School Auditorium  

What:  

 General information about Pedro Menendez HS 

 Information about extra-curricular clubs and athletics 

 Tour the Campus 

 Visit 9th grade classroom to meet 9th grade teachers 

 Break-out sessions about: 

o IB Diploma Program 

o Services for Students who are Gifted 

o Services for Students with IEPs 


